


the tariffs and then pass them onto ratepayers. That could mean massive price hikes for U.S. 
utility customers, given that with CSPV modules subject to 250% tariffs, a typical 100MW 
utility scale solar project would face $62.5 million in duty exposure. This would needlessly 
increase energy costs at a time when consumers are already facing rising prices and high costs of
living. 

Initiation of the investigation is already negatively impacting the U.S. solar industry, and the 
longer this situation persists, the more acute the damage will be. Accordingly, we strongly urge  
your administration to make an expedited preliminary determination in this matter and carefully 
consider the significant policy ramifications on American businesses, workers, and ratepayers. 
We also look forward to the opportunity to meet with you to discuss this matter further. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Jacky Rosen

United States Senator

Martin Heinrich

United States Senator

Kyrsten Sinema

United States Senator

Thomas R. Carper

United States Senator

Thom Tillis

United States Senator

Catherine Cortez Masto

United States Senator
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Jerry Moran

United States Senator

Brian Schatz

United States Senator

Sheldon Whitehouse

United States Senator

Tim Kaine

United States Senator

Michael F. Bennet

United States Senator

Dianne Feinstein

United States Senator

Mark R. Warner

United States Senator

Christopher A. Coons

United States Senator

Alex Padilla

United States Senator

Angus S. King, Jr.

United States Senator
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/s/ Dianne Feinstein



Mazie K. Hirono

United States Senator

John Hickenlooper

United States Senator

Christopher S. Murphy

United States Senator

Chris Van Hollen

United States Senator

Mark Kelly

United States Senator

Margaret Wood Hassan

United States Senator
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